
                                                       
  
                                                                
                                                                    
                                                                   
 
 
Glenbard West Turkey Trot returns Nov. 22 
 
 
Glenbard West High School will continue its Turkey Trot tradition on Tuesday, Nov. 22. 
 
After school on Nov. 22, students, teachers, and staff members will head down to the 
starting line at Duchon Field. 
 
Turkey Trot is not a race; instead, participants guess how long it would take to 
run/walk/trot a lap around Lake Ellyn and one final lap around Glenbard West’s track. 
Glenbard West’s student council sponsors the annual event.  
 
Prizes are given to those closest to their predicted times. Refreshments will be served, 
and as always, fabulous neon-colored Turkey Trot T-Shirts will be distributed. 
 
The entry fee is a donation of nonperishable food for the Glen Ellyn Food Pantry. 
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